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From: Monika Piatt <Monika@rescueresponse.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2017 2:15 PM

To: JMR Exhibits

Subject: Mailing list request

Thank you for allowing me to share briefly at the hearing last week and for considering the impacts to Oregon residents,
as well as the individual counties, in allowing grow operations of a federally illegal plant.

| can totally see why some counties, such as Marion County, have completely opted out! Thank you for listening to
concerns from just a few of us Deschutes County residents.

Please put me on your mailing list, as | appreciate knowing what items will be on your weekly agenda!

Thank you!

Monika Piatt

Rescue Response Gear Inc.
Monika@rescueresponse.com
541-549-1485 Office
541-549-2155 Fax




